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We had so much fun in October that it just flew right by! 
We want to thank all the parents who joined us on the
                   field trips and trick-or-treating-we appreciate 
                        all your help! We’ve been having a lot of fun 
                            working on fine motor skills and learning to 
                              write our names! We will continue to work on 
                               names throughout the school year. This 
                               month we will also continue working on touch 
                               counting and sorting, and we will start 
                             learning about patterns. We get to do all of this 
                           while learning about families, community 
                        helpers, and the importance of giving thanks!

                            Mrs. Sandy, Mrs. Cindy, and Mrs. Rachel

From the Teachers



11/5 No School 11/12       Yellow     
                  Day

11/13       Yellow  
                 Day

11/20   Library    
   and  Trinity 
          t-shirt Day

11/21  Trinity   
          T-shirt Day

11/25 
         Thanksgiving
               Feast
11/26     
         Thanksgiving 
                Feast
11/27-
11/29  No School

See you back on 
December 2nd!
Happy 
Thanksgiving!

What’s Happening this Month
November

25-29
November 

18-22
November 

11-15
November

4-8

Community 
Helpers

Z, 7

Joseph tells his 
dream and 
Joseph’s 
beautiful coat

Community 
Helpers

T, 8

Joseph is sold into 
slavery

Thanksgiving 
and Family

D, 9

Joseph forgives 
his brothers

Thanksgiving and 
Family

Themes and Bible Stories this Month
November

25-29
November 

18-22
November 

11-15
November

4-8



A Look Ahead…

12/5 Green Day
12/6 Green Day
12/10 No School-planning day
12/11 Library and Trinity t-shirt
12/12 Trinity t-shirt day
12/17 Pajama day
12/18 P.J. and Polar Express 

Day
12/19 3’s Christmas Party
12/20 4’s Christmas Party
12/24-1/3 No School

● Please send ONLY water in your 
child’s water bottle.

● Please turn your car off when in 
the parking spots in front of the 
school.

● In the coming weeks, please 
send in a fall/winter change of 
clothes to swap out for school

● Check and empty your child’s 
folder daily.

● Put cash in an envelope with 
your child’s name when sending 
in their folder.



Thank you for all that you do to help Trinity fun smoothly! We 
appreciate your help on field trips, sending in fruits and vegetables, 
joining us for parties, working with your kids on homework, and all the 
things you do behind the scenes that we don’t see! We love working 
with your kids every day and appreciate that you choose to send 
                                them here. We are thankful for you!

      Mrs. Sandy, Mrs. Kelli, Mrs. Cindy, Mrs. Rachel


